
 

 

August 28, 2022 

 

To whom it may concern; 

 

My name is Keith Harrison and I am the owner of Harrison Dental Group, a general dentistry practice 

with four locations in Fort Wayne, IN. With multiple locations, specialized industry-specific hardware 

and software, and the strict requirements for data protection in healthcare, I was concerned a local IT 

company may not be able to meet our demands.  However, the team at Applied Technology Group has 

been nothing but reliable and attentive to our needs. 

 

ATG has developed a managed solution for our IT that is completely customized to our business.  With 

management of our IT and phone system, they have delivered everything we have asked, even offering 

software solutions that are comparable to many third-party SAAS companies in our industry at a fraction 

of the cost. They have also helped us save money with our internet service provider. When I look back to 

our business before our relationship with ATG, I am amazed at how much more secure we are in the way 

of compliance and data safety.  Our business is running smoother than ever from a technological 

standpoint, in large part because of ATG. 

 

In summary, I would recommend Applied Technology Group’s managed IT solution to anyone looking to 

outsource their IT, knowing it is going to be managed with the utmost care and attention to detail, 

freeing you to focus on the other aspects of your business. 

 

 

Keith Harrison 

6412 Winchester Rd 

Fort Wayne, IN 46819 

 


